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Galloway Township, NJ - The Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center at Stockton 
University announces the Yom HaShoah Service for 2015: “Unto Every Person There Is A 
Name - Remembering the 6 million Jewish Victims of the Holocaust.”  
 
The free program is open to the public and will be held at Congregation Beth Israel, 2501 Shore 
Road, Northfield, NJ, on Tuesday, April 14, promptly at 7 p.m. The program will highlight local 
Holocaust survivors and will include a memorial service. Seating is on a first-come, first-served 
basis. 
 
The keynote speaker will be Ruth Zinman from Ventnor, NJ, who will share her story of survival 
as a child during the Holocaust. She was born in Oraden, Transylvania. Some of her family was 
deported to Auschwitz-Birkenau.  
 
For more information, please contact The Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center 
at Stockton University, 609-652-4699. 
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Link to 2013 photo of Ruth Zinman  
 
Caption:  
Holocaust survivor Ruth Zinman of Ventnor, NJ points out where she was born on a map of 
Transylvania in this photo from 2013. She will speak April 14 at the Yom HaShoah Service at 
Congregation Beth lsrael in Northfield, NJ. 
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